
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Brent Walker, Parks and Recreation Manager   

Date: May 26, 2015 

Subject: Contract Approval for Shade Structures at Georgetown Park 
Playground 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

Contract approval for the installation of shade structures at Georgetown Park Playground 
  
BACKGROUND 

The City solicited quotes from qualified vendors for the design and installation of shade structures over 
the playground at Georgetown Park.  Three vendors were asked to provide options and the cost for the 
installation.  After review of the options provided and the associated cost, staff felt that Southcover 
provided the most desirable option and price.   
 
Their submittal is for sail shades that will provide ample shade to the playground equipment at a cost of 
$58,740.  An example is attached to this memo along with the options and quotes submitted by each 
vendor 
 
 
FUNDING 
The 2015 Capital Budget includes $75,000 for this project.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 

Staff respectfully requests that Council: (1) approve a contract for the installation of shade structures at 
Georgetown Park Playground to Southcover with a 10% contingency for a total not to exceed $65,000. 
Funding for the project will be within the Capital Fund amount. (2) authorize staff to provide funding for 
the contracts; and (3) authorize the City Manager to execute the necessary documents following 
satisfactory review by legal counsel. 
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Quotes Received 

 

Southcover 

Option 1 Cantilever         $56,798 

Option 2 Sail Shades         $58,740 

 

ADS  

Option 1 Individual structures over each component     $39,595     

Option 2 Sail Shades         $100,995 

 

 

Hasley Recreation 

Option 1 Cantilever         $54,511 
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